U.S. Department of Justice

Civil Rights Division

Disability Rights Section - NYA
950 Pennsylvania Avernue, NW
Washingtoa. DC 20530

Mrs. Sharon Noonan Kramer
2031 Arborwood Place T
Escondido, CA 92029 MAR 1 6 2016

Dear Mrs. Kramer:

This responds to your letter to the Attorney General dated October 29, 2015, regarding
your request for the prosceution of Justice Judith McConnell, Mi. Bruce Keliman, and others for
fraud and discrimination against people with environmental disabilities. We apologize for our
delay in responding to your letter.

The Department of Justice (the Department) enforces Titles I, II, and I1I of the Americans
with Disabilities Act (ADA). We regret that the Department cannot open an investigation into
the matters that you raise. Because of the relatively large number of complaints we receive,
compared to our limited enforcement resources, we are unable to open an investigation of every
complaint that we receive. Our action does not constitute a decision on the merits of your
complaint.

More information on the ADA is available on the Department’s ADA Home page at
www.ada.gov. Additionally, the Department operates an ADA Information Line: 800-514-0301
(voice) or 800-514-0383 (TTY). Disability Rights Section staff is available to answer questions
on the Information Line on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday from 9:30 a.m. to 5:30
p.m., Eastern Time, On Thursday, the Information Line is staffed from 12:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.

We hope this information is helpful and we regret that we cannot be of further assistance,

Sincerely,

.
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Naomi Milton
Supervisory Attorney
Disability Rights Section



